
   NOTICE TO CUSTOMER 
        N192285070 

 
 
We understand that your vehicle order included a hard tri-fold tonneau cover.  We 
apologize for the inconvenience, but these tonneau covers are not currently available 
for sale as they are subject to a safety recall. You will be notified once the updated 
remedy is available and you can return to the dealer to have the tonneau cover 
installed.   
 
Your dealer will ask you to sign a Repair Order stating "customer will return for the 
tonneau cover when available" to document your acknowledgement that the tonneau 
cover cannot be included at this time. You will be given a copy of this document for your 
records.   
 
 


